

THE CHILDREN'S CAMPUS ROOM 4 OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents,

Happy Fall Yall! The Fall is finally here, and I am sure some of you are ready for the cooler temperatures as we are as well. With the change of seasons comes much more learning and fun.

We will start the month off by introducing FALL and talk about all the fun things and activities we can during these cooler months. What are some of your favorite activities you enjoy doing? We will also have a lot of fun creating cool new fall crafts and going on scavenger hunts. We will look for fall items outside.

Fire safety, Halloween and Animals that only come out at night are some of the other things we will explore this month as well. Keep a look out for special activities we have planned for the month.

We would also like to wish Cooper and Jackson a Happy Birthday this month. They are turning TWO!!

Lastly, as a reminder we will be sending home sunscreen and summer clothes and ask that you please send in clothes that are geared more towards cooler days. Thank you!

Mrs. Jade

Ms. Chelsea

Weekly Themes

September 28th - October 2nd Fall

October 5th-9th Fire Safety/Trucks

October 12th-16th Nocturnal Animals

October 19th-23rd Black/Orange

October 26th-30th Halloween

Home Connection:

Please feel free with this month's themes to bring in an item or book from home that we can share with the class.

Reminders:

As the weather gets cooler please remember to pack a jacket and a warm change of clothes for their cubby.